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limited to a communications andf facilitating role. At present, the only coordinated
follow-up to the World Food Summit is the Canadian Govemnment's Joint Follow-up
Committee to the World Food Summit, chaired by Agriculture Canada. OXFAM
Canada, CHF-Partners in Rural Development, the Rural Advancement Foundation
International (RAFI), the Unitarian Service Committee (USC) and a representative of
the GNFS f rom UNA Canada participate in this committe.. The committee is
focused primarily on follow-up in Canada, but its agenda includes Canada's
international role and commitments. It i8 still too early to say how useful it will be;
some feel that there may flot be enough space there for views that are contrary to
the government's outlook. One member feels that a useful area of work at the
cbmmittee woul be a review of the Agriculture and Food component of CIDA's
basic needs strategy, an area that has been neglected in recent years.


